Notice of Construction Work

September 8, 2025

Repainting work on the railings of Nijubashi (the
Main Gate Bridge) .

Scheduled work period

Mid-September 2025 to January 2026

(completion date not yet confirmed) )

For safety reasons, the bridge will be covered and will not be visible
during this period.
We appreciate your understanding.

The area planned to be covered (shown in white below)
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Preparation and cleanup

Paint removal

Painting

Period of temporary covering
of the bridge
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